

Attn: Chuck Fagone

From: Mike Trottier - Dunkin Donuts

Mr. Fagone,

I am faxing the requested letter from our General Contractor.

I will call you in the morning to verify receipt and get approval to proceed with reopening.

Thanks

Mike Trottier

November 14, 2013

Mr. Chuck Fagone Code Enforcement Officer 389 Congress Street Portland, ME 04101

RE: 544 Deering Ave.

Dear Chuck,

I am the General Contractor who secured the damage to the Dunkin Donuts located at the subject address. In my estimation the location is ready to reopen.

Please contact me with ant questions.

Sincerely,

Greg Nolan

Greg Nolan Saint Miguel Construction 617-312-0127